
Website Update for School Webmasters and Admin 
 

School landing pages 

This Wednesday after 6 pm the work to update the look for the district website will begin.  

The district homepage and each school homepage will be updated, and key district resources will have a 
link on every page of the website. This change will be our first iteration but over the course of October 
we will be working to confirm with each department standards and add an approval process for site 
revisions through the Communications Department. 

Our families are asking for consistency and up to date resources. Schools will be asked to do regular 
audits of their sites to remain up to date. 

District site 

• Icons on every page going to quick reference and FAQs 
• Overview pages will be highest trafficked links 
• Department and Program landing page will have staff directory included. 

School homepage changes 

• Each school homepage will be standardized and mirror the district homepage layout 
o a multimedia gallery  
o school-based set of icons for consistency and quick reference links to important 

information  
o Headlines replacing announcements which can include an article, link or image 

• Quicklinks, calendar, contact information and social media feed will be on the page as well. 

On the initial launch the main page will have some common images and news articles. On October 1 
training materials will be provided to assist webmasters in collaboration with Communications to update 
to more school-specific items 

October 1 will be a district wide review day – we will ask departments and schools to go through their 
pages and request support for anything that looks off after the new template is applied. 

Use this form October 1 to let us know any challenges you are facing. 

https://forms.gle/UhzgwNjTYXEMxDqr6  

Over the course of October, schools will be asked to work to bring their site into alignment with 
district school website standards.  

Professional Learning for webmasters and staff will include: 

• Asynchronous training will be embedded in the EPS Portal within Canvas beginning October 2. 
• Optional Professional Development sessions will be scheduled throughout October and 

scheduled dates posted in Frontline by October 5th. 

https://forms.gle/UhzgwNjTYXEMxDqr6
https://docushare.everett.k12.wa.us/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-113215/Website%20standards%20for%20school%20home%20pages%20&%20teacher%20web%20pages.pdf
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Website Update for Teaching Staff (this is being sent to teaching staff) 
 
Teacher Pages 

This Wednesday after 6 pm the work to update the look for the district website will begin. Teacher 
pages will change in look but content will remain.  

Here is a sample of that look. 

 

Icons across the top are on every district page and go to district resources for families. 

With this change will come some initial cosmetic need for touch ups and then over the course of 
October all staff will be asked to assure the following: 

• All content on the website is current 
• All links and pages work and are relevant to current work assignment 
• Website standards are in place. (Teacher standards are hyperlinked and begin on page 7) 

Teachers: 

Please let students know they will still be able to get to the student tools page by selecting students 
during the website update.  
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